
  
 

 

 

 

July 13, 2023 

 

Board Memo 083-2023: LiteBlue Update 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed that; 

 

- The USPS has been notified of fraudulent activity against the LiteBlue application.   

 

- This is a different, more sophisticated scheme that is compromising the MFA one time passcode.  

 

- Out of an abundance of caution we will be disabling the ability to make net to bank or allotment changes 

while we investigate.   

 

- Employees can still cancel net to bank or allotments through the IVR and we are working with the 

HRSSC to implement a process to establish net to bank and allotments moving forward.  

 

As we receive more information on this issue, we will share with NAPS Regional and Area VP’s. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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